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In June and July a brief "Staying Connected" e-mail will replace
our monthly "ALLways" newsletter. The newsletter will be back
in August.

Have a wonderful summer, everyone!

Preparing for the Fall Semester



This summer, we are using the pause in classes to prepare the
online course catalog and plan for registration for our upcoming
fall 2021 semester. The online link to the catalog will be
available in early August. We will remind you when the catalog
is available and review the registration deadlines in next
month's "Staying Connected".

Many new coordinators and courses have been added to our
already strong curriculum. This fall, our courses include a rich
variety of areas. You will have the following choices:
communication, current events, film, gardening, history,
literature, music, philosophy, poetry, politics, religion, and
writing. A veritable feast! We look forward with great
anticipation to learning together.

​See you then!

More Summer Suggestions for Things to Do

MORE SUMMER CAPE ACTIVITIES:
Check online or in the newspaper for details.

Cape Cod Baseball League games

The Cape Cod Hydrangea Festival July 9 - July 18
Daily house tours; Heritage Gardens also participating

Toad Hall Classic Sports Car Museum
288 Scudder Ave., Hyannis

At the Dennis Playhouse Campus:
Cape Cod Museum of Art Summer Concert Series  d
June 27 - September 19: Sunday afternoons 4:30-5:30
Dennis Playhouse: Live performances are back!
Cape Cinema: Movies are back!

We Welcomed New Members on June 14th



Joining ALL during the Pandemic did not give our new
members a clear idea of who we really are. On Monday, June
14th, The ALL Board held a Zoom meeting for the new
members who registered to attend. We wanted them to know
that there is much more to ALL, so each committee chair or
representative explained what their committee does to make
ALL a successful organization. We emphasized that we are a
volunteer organization and hoped that some would join one of
the various committees discussed. Since ALL is also a social
group, we also spoke about the various hospitality and special
events that occur in a “normal” ALL year as well as the creation
and the yearly publication of Reflections, a literary magazine
which contains writings and photographs submitted by our
members. The presentation was followed by a question-and-
answer session during which the new members asked
important questions and offered some insightful suggestions. 

Dianne Tattersall
ALL Vice President and Hospitality Chair

ALL Contact Information

The ALL Office at Cape Cod Community College is
​temporarily closed.

We'll continue to work from home this summer.

Feel free to contact us:

E-mail: lifelonglearning@capecod.edu

Telephone 774-330-4400 (please leave a message)
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